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Broughton Primary School: 04.03.2024 
 

 

Dear Parents/Carers  

Strive for Five winners: 
It was yet another great week for our Year 1 cohort, who once again achieved 100% in last 
week’s Strive for Five reading challenge. Fantastic Year 1 – Keep it up! 
 
Parents evening appointments: 
Our virtual parents evening appointments are being held this afternoon. If you have booked 
a face-to-face appointment for next Monday, all appointments will be held in the school hall. 
Please enter the school through the Reception outdoor area (coming through the wooden 
gate). There will be some chairs placed outside of the hall doors for any parents who are 
waiting for their appointments. 
 
World Book Day plans: 
A reminder that it is World Book Day this Thursday 7th March. All children are invited to 
attend school dressed as a book character or in their pyjamas/onesies so they can feel 
comfortable during quiet reading time. If you have any unwanted books at home that you 
would like to donate to the book swap, please hand them in to your child’s class teacher – 
thank you for the donations so far. We are running a competition which all children can take 
part in, to create a poster of their favourite book character or book cover. It is optional to join 
in; all entries will be displayed in the school hall during the book swap. 
 
KABS Readathon: 
KABS would like to say a big thank you for all sponsorships that have been handed in to 
school so far. A member of KABS will be collecting the forms and sponsorships this 
Thursday so please can these be handed in to school by Thursday morning? If your child 
has competed the reading challenges, please don’t forget to submit the form so that they can 
be entered into a raffle, which will be drawn on World Book Day. 
 
Year 3 and 4 parents – Derwent Hill: 
We now have 29 responses to the emailed travel survey for Derwent Hill. If you haven’t done 
so already, please can you complete this to let us know whether you plan for your child to 
travel by school arranged transport or by transport arranged by parents. As next Friday will 
take us to six weeks until the residential takes place, please could we ask that any 
outstanding balance is cleared by next Friday (15th March) at the latest. Thank you in 
advance of this. 
 

Wk 26/02/2024   

 Attendance Unauthorised 

Catbells 97.86% 0.0% 

Haystacks 97.5% 0.0% 

Barrow 100.0% 0.0% 

Dodd 97.92% 0.42% 

Blencathra 99.38% 0.0% 

Skiddaw 98.7% 0.43% 

   

Friday 01/03/2024 

 Golden Sweatshirt 

Reception Esme Cuthbertson 

Year 1 Hetty Crane 

Year 2 Niamh Shaw 

Year 3 William Scott 

Year 4 Gideon McQueen 

Year 5 Florrie Sunners 

Year 6 Macie McCrossan 
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Dates for your diary Spring 2: 
Please note that dates for various events will be added to this list throughout the term and so 
please check dates weekly to keep up to date. 
· Monday 4th March 1.30-6pm: Virtual Parents evening appointments 
· Thursday 7th March: World Book Day 
· Monday 11th March 3.30-5.30pm: Face-to-face Parents evening appointments 
· Friday 15th March: Red Nose Day 
· Monday 18th March: Year 3 U-Dance at Carlisle 
· Tuesday 26th March 3-4pm: KABS Easter Fayre 
· Thursday 28th March 9.30am – Easter Service in Christ Church 
· Thursday 28th March – Break up for the Easter holidays 
· Return to school on Monday 15th April for Summer term 1 
 

Kind regards,  

 

Mrs A Bewsher – Headteacher  


